
 
 
 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 
 

The City of Murray Water System will be flushing 
fire hydrants Saturday, June 1st.  Crews will begin 
flushing around 7:00am and will finish for the day 
around 3:30pm. 
 
The Water System flushes the main lines to increase 
the water flow in order to clear the system of any 
sediment that may have built up. 
 
In case of any discoloration, customers should allow 
their cold water to run for a few minutes to clear.  
However, the washing of clothes should wait until 
flushing is completed and the water has cleared. 
 
 
  
 


